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COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPFING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex

Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

15th November, 1960.

Dear Birs,

#Blotorship "BALLA"

1 duly received your cablegram of the 8th instant
and the necessary information concerning the transfer
of the class of thie ship to the lorske Veritas was
communicated to the Society's office in New York.

The case has been before the Committee who have
given inmstructions for a notation 10 be recorded in the
Society's Kegister Book indicating that the class of
the ship has been withdrawn at the Uwners' request.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy (lerk to the
(lassification Committee.

Th. Brovig, Esq.,
P.C. Bax 59,
Farsund,

Norway.
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